NOTICE TO BID

Sealed bids for the following project will be received at the Office of the County
Administrator (“Bid Receipt Office™), 400 High Street, Chestertown, Maryland 21620
until 10:00 a.m., Thursday, August 10, 2017 at which time they will be publicly opened
and read aloud.

Project No. KCRDS 18-01
MD. State Highway Administration Specification No. 7 & 8 Chip Seal Stone

The work shall consist of supplying and delivery of approximately 9,500 tons
of Chip Seal Stone from September 1, 2017 to June 30, 2018.

Specifications and bid documents for the above project may be obtained at the Kent
County Public Works Complex, Purchasing Office, 709 Morgnec Road, Chestertown,
Maryland 21620, during normal office hours, phone: 410-810-5950.

The County Commissioners reserve the right to reject any or all bids or to accept any bid
which benefits the people of Kent County.
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